
Ed Clark, representing our Bulletin 
Publisher, Diocesan, is currently seeking 
new advertisements.  Support our parish 
while you promote your business in print 
and digitally through social media. If 
interested, please contact Ed directly or 
call the parish office. Only a third down 
payment is required to reserve an ad.  

Church Bulletin Advertising

Contact

Ed Clark  
eclark@diocesan.com

614-738-1472

Thanks to you and Diocesan, the bulletin is 
published weekly at no cost to the parish!


